
BARTLETT NEWS 

Firstly, on behalf of the Staff in Bartlett, we 
would like to wish you all a very happy New Year. 
May 2021, the Year of the Ox, be a healthy one 
and one that will allow us all to be reunited again 
soon. 

The first half of the Spring Term has certainly been a lot quieter in 
Bartlett, with only a few girls with us. But that being said, we have 
enjoyed many on site activities such as designing a Bartlett mosaic, dodge 
ball, netball, the fitness suite, swimming, baking and bubble tea and 

noodle nights. Of course, a highlight was the arrival of the snow one weekend and the girls revelled 
in building snowmen and sledging on the lawn.  Our Y6 girls enjoyed 
their Year Group Treats, which involved baking cookies and ordering 
Nandos. These activities, along with a pamper party and sleepover in 
the common room, made for a fun day and night for them all.  

It has not just been those who are with us that 
have been busy with Boarding activities, those 
who are ’Virtual Boarders’ at the moment have 
also joined in with regular chats on line, 
Housemeetings, photo scavenger collages, story writing and our first ‘Virtual 
Bartlett Quiz’, which brought many of us together in the Bartlett Common 
Room. It is always a special moment when we are all able to be together, albeit 
virtually at the moment.  

I  have been so impressed by how effortlessly the girls have settled into on-line 
school this Half term, they have worked extremely well at organising their time 

efficiently,  especially the girls in different time zones, and have worked hard in all their lessons. 
They certainly deserve an enjoyable and well-earned break for all their work.  

I look forward to the girls being able to return back to their Bartlett friends and Staff when schools 
have reopened and I hope that this will be sooner rather than later, so that we can all take part and 
enjoy many more activities as the ‘Bartlett Bubble’ we are.  

 

We wish you and your daughter and wonderful, relaxing Half term 

Love  

The Bartlett Team 

 

 

 

 


